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22nd January 2024, 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
We hope you all had a nice weekend.  
 
Please take note of the following days the school will be closed; 
 

• Thursday 25th January  (No electricity due to works). 
• Monday 5th February  (Bank Holiday. 
• 15th and 16th February (Mid-term break). 
• Friday 1st March   (Our school staff will be attending mandatory training on         

the incoming new Primary Math Curriculum). 
• Friday 8th March   (There is a referendum and our school is the polling       

station for the local area.) 
 

 
Homework club will run as usual this week.  

 

Our school was successful in applying for the ‘Hot School Meals’ programme, giving 
every child in the school a free hot school lunch. We are currently going through the 
tendering process and the scheme will hopefully be up and running by the end of April. 
It is optional and children each week can pick their lunches for the following week. 
More details will follow in the coming weeks.  

 

There is a Parent’s Association meeting tomorrow at 7pm in the school. All parents 
are welcome to attend. 

 
The enrolment and ceremony of light mass will take place this Saturday 27th of January 
at 6.30pm in Allenwood church for 6th class students.  
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Grandparents day for 6th class students will be on Friday the 9th February in the school. 
There will be a mass at 11am followed by tea/coffee and activities until 1.30pm.  
 
Swimming will commence for 1st/2nd and 3rd class in K-Leisure on the 13th February. A 
payment link has been set up on Aladdin or you can pay cash in the office if you wish. 

 
 
6th class will be travelling to De La Salle Pastoral Centre in Laois on Tuesday the 6th 
February for their retreat. A link has been set up on Aladdin for payment. Thank you 
to everyone that has already paid.  
 
 
We are accepting school enrolment applications for junior infants until 26th of 
January. Forms are available through our website Robertstownns.ie or by contacting 
the office on (045) 860021.  
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 

http://www.robertstownns.ie/

